
 

Central Secretariat 
4/F, Holy Cross Centre, 72 Yiu Hing Road 
Sai Wan Ho, Hong Kong SAR 
Website: www.fabc.org 

 
Tel: (852) 3904 1121 
Fax: (852) 3904 1124 

Email: fabccentral@yahoo.com  

 

 
 
 

November 23, 2020 
 
Your Eminences, Excellencies and Colleagues, 
 
Greetings to all of you as we approach the blessed season of Advent. 
 
I wish to express my heartfelt appreciation to the FABC Office of Human 
Development/Climate Change Desk for producing the Advent Eco Calendar 
2020 which was sent to you last week. I congratulate them for this creative 
initiative.  
 
I also want to endorse this project to all of you.  
 
I ask you to promote and disseminate the Advent Eco Calendar 2020 as much 
as you can. If possible, translations can be made for your local needs. Please try 
to find imaginative ways to make this known and to make it available as far as 
possible. 
 
I wish all of you a fruitful and meaningful celebration of the Advent and 
Christmas Season!  
 
In Christ Our Lord, 
 

 
  

  
 
 

 

? Charles Maung Cardinal Bo, SDB 
      Archbishop of Yangon & 
      President of FABC 

 


